
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
Business Item C 
 
From: Administrator/Staff 
To: Town Board 
Re: Town Board review & discussion of the matter of the Hazel Furman cemetery plot 

located in Clayton Cemetery. 
 
Included in your packet are documents related to a claim made by the Estate of Jay 
Furman. Attorney LaFrombois will be available for any additional questions the Board 
may have. 
 
NO SUGGESTED MOTION – ATTORNEY LAFROMBOIS WILL ADVISE 
 
Should you have any questions related to this information, please feel free to call or e-
mail me. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Kelsey 


